
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 

In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 41 Sections 69B, the North Carver Water 
District Board of Water Commissioners hereby gives notice of a Public Hearing on  

 
April 8, 2019 at 6:30PM 

 
In the Carver Town Hall – Meeting Room 4 

 
Relative to the following proposed changes to the District’s Rules and Regulations. 
 

• Changes to the language for determining Costs per Assessment Unit with regard 
to assessment of Privilege Fees.   

• Discounts for bulk water purchases 
• Creation of a performance bond for bulk water users that own no personal 

property within the Town of Carver.   
• Returned check policy 
• Turn on/off section of the fee schedule 
• A 5% increase to the Water Rate Schedule 

 
Changes to the language of the Rules and Regulations will be effective upon adoption by the 
District Commissioners. 
 
Changes to the Water Rates will be effective on July 1, 2019 
 

Any persons interested and wishing to be heard should appear at the time and place 
designated.  A copy of the proposed changes is on file at the Carver Town Hall Office of 

Planning, Environment, and Permitting, and may be reviewed during normal business hours. 
 
 
 
North Carver Water District 
Kevin Tracey, Chair 
 
Publish Dates: March 22 and March 29, 2019  
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